
PRIVATE CANDIDATE EXAM ENTRIES SUMMER 2018 

We are sometimes able to facilitate requests for private candidates to take exams at the school, but 
cannot guarantee that this will always be possible.  If you wish to be entered by The Cherwell School 
for an exam as a private candidate during the Summer 2018 series please contact the exams office 
on 01865 558719 extension 223 to discuss.  If your entry is accepted, arrangements can then be 
made for completion of the necessary paperwork and payment.  The window to apply for Summer 
2018 entries is Monday, 11th December 2017 to Friday, 26th January 2018. 

 

 

 


